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RE: REQUEST FOR DEMOLITION — 348 Sunningdale Road East

NOTICE OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING - June 15, 2015

A request has been submitted by the owners of the property at 348 Sunningdale Road East for

the demolition of the residential building on that property. The purpose of the demolition is to
allow for the possible construction of a single family residence. In accordance with municipal
Council policy, where a building is listed on the Register of Heritage Resources, and is
proposed to be demolished, the mailer of the demolition shall be considered at a public
participation meeting before the Planning and Environment Committee.

The existing residential building on this property has been identified as a Priority 1 structure on

the Inventory of Heritage Resources. As an area property owner, this letter is to advise that the

Planning and Environment Committee will consider the request to demolish the residential
structure at its meeting on Monday, June 15, 2015, on the second floor, City Hall, 300 Dufferin
Avenue (northeast corner of Wellington and Dufferin) not before 5:45 p.m.

You may wish to attend and speak to this matter. Comments may be submitted to the agenda
through the Committee secretary. (bwestIak(älondon.ca). Your Ward Councillor, Maureen
Cassidy, (mcassidyIondon.ca) has been advised of this matter.

Yours truly,

J. Yanchula
Planning Division -Urban Regeneration Manager
519-661-2500 ext. 7544
jyanchuIIondon.ca


